
 
 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission  
psc@portlandoregon.gov 
 
1900 SW Fourth Ave  
Portland, Oregon 97201-5380 
 
Re: Request PSC Hearings Extension 
                
 
I am requesting that the Bureau of Planning and Sustainability provide the definitions 
for the new mixed-use zoning and new campus institutional zoning designations and 
that the Planning and Sustainability Commission either extend the hearings for the 
Comprehensive Plan or keep the hearings record open for at least 90 days following the 
release of these definitions.  Without the definitions and the deadline extension, the 
citizens and Neighborhood Associations will not be able to evaluate the impact of the 
new zoning designations. 
 
I would also like to request that you hold one hearing on the Comprehensive Plan in 
southwest Portland. 
 
Please add this to the record. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara O’Neill 
3150 SW Dolph Ct. 
Portland,OR 97219 
Barbara ONeill <boneill@teleport.com> 
 

 
cc: Mayor Charlie Hales, mayorcharliehales@portlandoregon.gov  
Commissioner Amanda Fritz, Amanda@portlandoregon.gov 
Commissioner Nick Fish, nick@portlandoregon.gov 
Commissioner Steve Novick, novick@portlandoregon.gov 
Commissioner Dan Saltzman, dan@portlandoregon.gov 
City Auditor, La Vonne Griffin-Valade, LaVonne@portlandoregon.gov 
Susan Anderson, Susan.Anderson@PortlandOregon.gov 
MNA Land Use Committee, mnaLandUseCommittee@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


